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Newsletter Term 4 Week 2 13th October 2022 

Templestowe Heights Primary School Values 
 

Persistence       Respect       Courage        Responsibility 
       “inspiring learners for life” 
 

E-Safety Information Session 

Tuesday 18th October -7pm (Staffroom) 
 

 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
Cyber Safety Information Session 

This Tuesday (18th October) at 7pm we will be hosting a parent and carer 
information session in the staffroom. The session will be presented by the 
Victorian Police and aims at building understandings around how families 
can ensure their children are safe online. They will present case studies and 

strategies that will help better understand the reasons why our children can be so vulnerable. To 
register your attendance, please contact the school on  

templestowe.heights.ps@education.vic.gov.au 
 
Extreme Weather 
As part of our Emergency Management Plan, we regularly monitor the weather conditions, particularly at recess or 
lunch play times. We will enact a severe weather timetable if we are advised by the Department of Education or if 
we have reason to believe having the students outside will leave them at risk of danger. 
 
Class Requests for 2023 
As part of the process of creating classes for 2023, we are asking if parents or carers have any special requests 
relating to their child’s grade placement for 2023, that they place it via the school office email at 
templestowe.heights.ps@education.vic.gov.au by Friday 28th October. As part of our class formation policy, teachers 
will facilitate a process where we ask all children to list five friends, where we are able guarantee that every child will 
have at least one of those five friends in their class for the following year.  

Requests may relate to friendship concerns, learning issues or family matters. Requests cannot be made regarding 
individual teachers and parents/carers are unable to select their child’s friends on their behalf. 

 
Basketball Round Robin  
Congratulations to all the students that represented our school in yesterdays’ basketball round robin competition. 
We are proud of you all for giving it your best efforts and representing our school with respect.  
 

Leaving Families 

Can parents and carers please notify the school if they will be leaving Templestowe Heights Primary School at the 
end of the school year. This helps us with our planning for the 2023 school year. 
 

Rhys Coulson 

Principal 
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FROM THE OFFICE 
Payments Due 
School disco payment close on Monday 17th October- No tickets can be purchased on the night. 

PARKING 
At this rainy time of the year, please be mindful of students and other drivers when parking around 
the school. The safety of our students is the responsibility of all of us. The carpark is for staff only. 
Please do not use the staff carpark for pickups and drops offs at any time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 2022 

TERM 4 

Friday 14th October  Parents & Friends Meeting – 9.15am Staffroom and via Webex (579 980 226) 

Tuesday 18th October  Vic Police Online Safety Session – Staffroom 7.00 to 8.00pm - Staffroom 

Wednesday 19th October Year 1/2 Melbourne Museum Excursion 

Friday 21st October Whole School Disco 6.30pm to 8.00pm 

Tuesday 25th October   Year 5/6 Indigenous Workshop Incursion 

Wednesday 26th October Parent Social Movie Night 

Thursday 27th October Year 6 Graduation Photo 11.10am 

Friday 28th October 2023 Class Planning Requests Close 

Monday 31st October Pupil Free Day – No School for Students 

Tuesday 1st November Melbourne Cup Public Holiday 

Monday 7th November Foundation Incursion – Building and Constructing 

Friday 11th November Whole School Colour Run 

Saturday 26th November Election Day BBQ 

Monday 19th December Year 6 Graduation 

Tuesday 20th December Term 4 Ends – Students dismissed 1.30pm 

TERM DATES 2022 
Term 4 Monday 3rd October to Tuesday 20th December 

Pupil Free Days 

Monday 31st October 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 INTERSCHOOL SPORT NEWS   
 

Well done to our Gr 5/6 Volleyball and Basketball teams, who competed in round robin tournaments over 
the last week. 

 
A big congratulations to the Girls Volleyball team who came Runners up on the day! 

 
Special thanks to Peter Sartori for coaching the volleyball teams and Kate Stacker for coaching the 

basketball teams. Go THPS!!! 
 
 

         
 
 
 
                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

Term 4 Class Rep/Parents & Friends meeting - TOMORROW 

Our Term 4 Parents & Friends/Class Rep meeting will be held in person in the staff room and also ONLINE tomorrow 

at 9.15 – 10am on Webex 579 980 226 to discuss the term 4 events. Everyone is welcome. 

Disco – Fri 21st October 6.30-8pm 

The annual school disco is being held in the school gym on Friday 21st October between 6.30-

8pm. Payment/info forms went home last week to those who hadn‘t paid in term 3. Please 

return your forms with payment to the office before Monday 17th October. $5 per 

student. Please note: Glow sticks are not permitted. Students need to be signed in and 

out, and bring a water bottle. Parents welcome to stay for a coffee/tea/chat. Volunteer 

helpers needed – please email us. 

Colour Run – Fri 11th November 

We’re holding the School Fun Run’s Crazy Colour Day as a major fundraising event this year!  We are really hoping to 

raise at least $10,000 which will help pay for the Tiger Turf in the rest of the middle yard and out the back, near the 

existing tiger turf. 

Hopefully you’ve all seen the sponsorship forms which were sent home with your child last Friday. If you haven’t 

already, you should sign up for a Student Profile Page at schoolfunrun.com.au. Students who raise $10 or more will 

receive a reward, and the more money you raise the better the reward. 

We are organising a great day for the kids and for our community, so we’d love everyone to come down to support 

the kids. 

Baker’s Delight special lunch orders will be available on the day, as well as Classroom Cuisine. More information will 

be available shortly on how to order. 

Thanks for supporting our school and we hope to see you at the event! 

 

THPS Parents & Friends Community Facebook page 

Join the THPS closed Facebook group by searching for THPS Parents & Friends Community and answering the 

question. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/758762184247385 

P&F Team - Cecile, Fiona, Oula & Sarah   thpspaf@gmail.com 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Department of Education and Training does not endorse the products or 
services of any private advertiser. No responsibility is accepted by the 
DET for the accuracy of information contained in advertisements or 
claims made by them. This school is in line with the DET Policy. 


